
4901 EVERGREEN ROAD, 1200 CSS 

DEARBORN, MICHIGAN 48128-1491 

313-593-5270 FAX: 313-593-5441 

July 5, 2018 

Ms. Katie Koster 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
Air Quality Division 
Southeast Michigan District 
Cadillac Place, Suite 2-300 
3058 West Grand Boulevard 
Detroit, Michigan 48202-6058 

Subject: Response to June 21, 2018 Letter of Violation 

Dear Ms. Koster: 

RECEIVED 

JUL - 9 2018 

Air Quality Division 
Detroit Office 

Certified Mail 
Return Receipt Requested 

In a letter dated June 21, 2018, The Air Quality Division (AQD) of Michigan's Department of 
Environmental Quality issued a Violation Notice to The University of Michigan's Dearborn Campus (UM­
D) for commencing construction of one temporary and three permanent boilers at the Engineering 
Laboratories Building (ELB) without obtaining a permit to install. The enclosed Boilers Exemption 
Analysis document was completed prior to commencing construction of the temporary and permanent 
boilers. This document summarizes the reasons that installation of the temporary and new boilers is 
exempt from the permit to install requirements of R 336.1201 of the Michigan Administrative Code. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please call me. 

Sincerely, 

G-47~ 
Carol L. Glick, P.E. 
Executive Director for Facilities Operations 
University of Michigan-Dearborn 

Enclosure 

cc: Randy Tysar, BTEC 


